
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

8th December 2016 
BIKEABILITY (Prep School) 

Dear Parents 
 
Walsall Council’s Road Safety Team are coming to school on the 9th and 12th June to deliver 
the National Standard cycle training course, Bikeability, to the pupils of year 6. 
 
The course will take place over two full school days.  The first day will start with a session on 
school grounds to assess the pupil’s capabilities and suitability to progress with the course 
and continue with training on the highway utilising junctions in the locality of the school. 
 
Should your child wish to take part on the Bikeability course we would be grateful if you 
could complete the attached slip below and return it to school by 12th January  Due to the 
numbers allowed on the course at any one time places will be allocated on a first come first 
served basis.  If there are a significant number of pupils who are unsuccessful securing a 
place on the course we shall look to hold another course at a later date. 
 
If your child is successful in securing a place on this course, they will need to ensure that 
they bring a bike in a road worthy condition with both a front and rear working brake.  They 
will also need appropriate clothing including suitable footwear.  If the weather is wet, please 
ensure that your child has a waterproof jacket and in warm weather that they have a drink 
which they can transport themselves out on to the highway.  Pupils will be required to 
bring their own bike and cycle helmet. 
 
Once your child has secured a place on the course we will send out a further consent 
form which must be completed in order that your child participates on the course.  
 

 
BIKEABILITY (Prep School) 
 
Child name: - _____________________ Class_______________ 
 
Would like to take part on the Bikeability course on 9th and 12th June 
Would not like to take part on the Bikeability course 
(Please delete as appropriate) 
 
Signed ____________________________ Date________________ 
 
Parent / Carers name: - _______________________________________ 
 
Please return reply slip to Miss Bowdige. 


